
 

SENT ELECTRONICALLY 

July 6, 2021 

Deb Reid, Executive Director 
Niagara Police Services Board 
5700 Valley Way  
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 1X8 

Dear Ms. Reid, 

The Canadian Association of Police Governance wishes to thank you for supporting both of the 
CAPG 2021 Virtual Governance Summits: “Governance 101: A Refresher for Police Boards and 
Commissions” held on April 27th and “Policy Development in Police Governance” held of June 30th. 
With your sponsorship, support and participation, we were able to put on some exceptional all virtual 
events. 

Your 2021 CAPG Governance Summit sponsorship funds were used to:  

o Obtain our virtual technology rights and support staff;
o Fund the increase in staffing needed to co-ordinate various communications, marketing and

registration pieces;
o Provide your organization recognition at the virtual event.

We do hope the Governance Summits exceeded your expectations and that we can count on your 
sponsorship in the future. If there is any way we can increase the value proposition for you, please 
let us know. 

On behalf of the CAPG board of directors and all of our members, I extend our warmest gratitude for 
your generous support. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Malloy, Executive Director 

Canadian Association of Police Governance 

78 George Street, Suite 204 
Ottawa, ON K1N 5W1 
Ph:613.344.2384|www.capg.ca 
Mobile:613.298.9795 
Email:jmalloy@capg.ca 


